
HKEX SEVERE WEATHER ARRANGEMENTS 

 

To: Dear customers, 

 

Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited (HKEX) announces that morning trading has 

been delayed due to the issuance of Typhoon Signal No. 8. 

 

If Typhoon Signal No. 8 is cancelled at or before 12:00 noon, products of HKEX’s securities 

and derivatives markets will resume trading in the afternoon. Trading will begin on the first 

half hour approximately two hours after the discontinuation of the Typhoon Signal No. 8 or 

any Extreme Conditions announcement. 

 

If Typhoon No. 8 remains issued at 12:00 noon, all trading sessions today will be cancelled. 

 

For details, please refer to: 

transaction arrangement 

 

This announcement is for reference only. We make no representations or guarantees 

regarding its accuracy, timeliness or completeness. For any enquiries, please contact our 

Trading Department at (852) 2293-9688.  

 

Thank you! 

Yuanta Futures (Hong Kong) Co., Ltd 

6th Sept, 2024 

 

https://www.hkex.com.hk/Services/Trading-hours-and-Severe-Weather-Arrangements/Severe-Weather-Arrangements/Trading?sc_lang=en

